
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BHEL is observing Vigilance Awareness Week-2024 from 28 October to 03 November, 

2024 with the theme “सत्यनिष्ठा की संस्कृनि से राष्र की समदृ्धि” (Culture of Integrity for 

Nation’s Prosperity).   
 
In a time, when ethical practices are scrutinized, our commitment to integrity is essential 
for maintaining our credibility and reputation. Integrity and operations go hand in hand 
for building, updating and following systems.  Even the most robust systems run the risk 
of getting fouled. The culture of integrity comes handy to safeguard and is the bedrock of 
success. 
 
To nurture a robust culture of integrity, we must integrate ethical values into every aspect 
of our work. It includes ensuring transparency in our processes, adhering to ethical 
guidelines, and encouraging open communication. By doing so, we not only safeguard our 
organization but also enhance our overall productivity, effectiveness and 
trustworthiness.   
 
It is crucial that every team member feels empowered to speak up about concerns and 
report any unethical behaviour without fear of retaliation. Vigilance Department has 
taken a lot of initiatives for preventive and participative vigilance and also for fearless 
reporting of instances of corruption.  
 
As we look ahead, I urge each one of us to embody the principles of integrity in our 
everyday conduct. Together, we can create an environment of zero tolerance to 
corruption.  Integrity interleaved BHEL will contribute at the best to the prosperity of our 
nation.  
 
Vigilance Department is coming up with a plethora of activities during VAW-2024.  Let us 
join hands together to develop a culture of integrity and contribute to prosperity of the 
Nation. 

 
(Shiv Pal Singh, IFS) 

Chief Vigilance Officer 
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